
Kaiser Permanente is committed to improving the health of the communities 
we serve. We do that by focusing on access to care, addressing community 
conditions for health and equity, and advancing the future of community 
health through innovation. We also share our financial resources, research, 
nurses, physicians, and clinical practices and knowledge through our programs, 
grantmaking, and other investment efforts.
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4K
social health referrals to 

increase KPMAS members’ 
access to transportation, 

food, housing, and 
employment

3.2K
KPMAS members and non-members served 

through seamless collaboration with the  
Kaiser Permanente Mobile Health Vehicle

11.5K
people served through Charitable  

Health Care and Coverage

1K
people of color and women  
entrepreneurs reached with  

procurement resources

$200K
in grants to 

address physical, 
mental, and social 

health needs in 
public schools

198M
total Community Health 

investment in 2023 
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Housing for Health 40.2%

Economic opportunity 30%

Access to care 13.5%
Unique market needs 7.8%

Social health 3.6%
Thriving Schools 3.5%

Intergenerational trauma 
and healing <1%

Other 1%

Percent contribution by program area
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